1st October 2021

Volume 3, Issue 3



LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

This week I have been really pleased to see all students using the school library and taking books home to read. Staff have been trained on our library system and student library monitors have been selected. I also met with School Council. They are really pleased with the new facilities we have, such as the trampolines, the new Food Technology and Art Rooms. They are looking forward to helping me make a video about the new developments at Lansdowne. Many students are also excited about Black History Month. We will be having a special assembly soon as part of this.

Class of the Week

13IK

Congratulation!

Mr Juckes

where we went



Suleyman - 'I had such a fun time going horse riding! I felt confident being with the horses after a little while.'

Mateusz - 'I got to ride and brush the horses so they were clean. It was really fun! I was scared at first, but then I was okay!' A group of students from different classes attend horse riding with Ms Lisa on a weekly basis. They clean up the stables, learn how to keep the horses clean, prepare feeds for them. The most awaited part of the trip is horse riding!









www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

what we learned

In English lessons, students in Year 8 learned about the differences between fiction and non-fiction books. They discussed and sorted the books into different categories and explained their choices. They gave examples and chose their favourite books.





















After School Clubs

TuesdayThursdayFootballArtICTBikesWii DanceDramaSensory PlayDodgeball



www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

Have fun!